
  

 

“Committed to Educational Excellence” 

PO Box 750 Polacca, Arizona 86042 – Phone: (928) 737-2581 – Fax: (928) 737-2323 

 

September 27, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

First Mesa Elementary School will celebrate “Indian Day” on Friday, September 30, 2022 a little different 

this year.  We will be hosting cultural presentations for the students ONLY.  The reason is that we 

currently have a COVID Safety Plan in place.  As the positive COVID numbers decrease in our village, we 

will continue to make adjustments in our Safety Plan accordingly.  Thank you for your understanding.  

 
 
  
 
 

 
 

  
 


